
January 1, 2007 

 

Dear Mom, 

 

We were supposed to go out to dinner with friends New 

Year's Eve, but we told them we'd been sick, so we 

postponed until next weekend. Instead, Carol and I 

went to Finley's and had a nice dinner. I had grilled 

salmon, she had a combo: a small steak kebob, Hawaiian 

chicken, and shrimp. It was all very good. Are there 

any Finley's out your way? There must be in Grand 

Rapids. 

 

Pretty boring this weekend with so much closed down 

due to New Years and Gerald Ford's death. 

 

Laura wants to go with me on another Utah canyon trip. 

We are thinking about the first or second week of 

April. 

 

Steve 


